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 MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

 

To:  Pastor 
    
From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández 

 Director of Vocations 
 
Date:  February 19, 2021  
 
Subject: Annual Parish Vocation Committee Retreat  
 
Please find the attached flyer for the upcoming Parish Vocation Committee Retreat on Saturday,  
March 20, 2021. The retreat will be offered online (through Zoom).  
 
Please forward this invitation to all members of your Parish Vocation Committees and anyone in your 
community interested in supporting the ministry of vocations. 
 
If you do not have a Parish Vocation Committee, this is a great opportunity for any new Parish Vocation 
Committee members to begin this ministry at your parish. You can invite a representative from your 
parish to attend this retreat and meet other lay people who support vocations!  You can provide the 
following registration link: https://scd.formstack.com/forms/vocations_committee_retreat for them to 
register by March 16th.    
  
Please contact us, if you have any questions.  Thank you for your prayers for our seminarians and your 
support to promote vocations!  
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https://scd.formstack.com/forms/vocations_committee_retreat


2021 RETREAT FOR PARISH VOCATIONS COMMITTEES

MISSIONARY
DISCIPLES
“GO AND MAKE DISCIPLES...FOR I AM WITH YOU ALWAYS” (Mt 28:19-20)

This annual retreat provides a time for spiritual reflection/growth, 
ministry tools and an opportunity for fellowship.

If you are not part of your Parish Vocation Committee and would like 
to support the ministry of vocations, you are welcome to join us!

Saturday, March 20, 2021 
9:00am - 11:30am via Zoom
Please RSVP by Tuesday, March 16, 2021:
scd.formstack.com/forms/vocations_committee_retreat

Questions? Contact Marisela Smith 
916-733-0258 • msmith@scd.org
www.scd.org/vocations

https://scd.formstack.com/forms/vocations_committee_retreat

